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Submission: I object to the granting of a licence to operate a sewage/water recycling utility at 617 Freeman's Drive,
Cooranbong, NSW, 2265 for the following reasons.

Firstly, the utility if located at this address will be much to close to a pre-school, existing houses, a large and busy community
centre with a church nearby.

Secondly, the movement of vehicles will have an adverse effect on an already very busy road.

Thirdly, water overflow will adversely effect the waterways, including a small lake which are opposite 617 Freeman's Drive.
The lake is bordered on two sides by houses and on the third side by a preschool.

Fourthly, Hunter Water has stated that they are NOT able to guarantee collection of waste water or efluent.

For these reasons I strongly urge that the facility be located on the NORTH side of the Watagan Park development.
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